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Electronic Permitting Coming Soon To The City Of Gearhart

The City of Gearhart is bringing the convenience of electronic permitting to your fingertips for building and
land use. This will be available 24 hours a day to submit most applications, review the status of an application,
schedule inspections, search records, and more. Our projected timeline for going live March 20, 2023

However, this may be subject to change. If you have any questions regarding this, please feel free to contact
Angoleana Brien at abrien@cityofgearhart.com
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The City of Gearhart Building & Planning Department is proud to announce online EPermitting
process for Building & Land Management is coming soon! This web based system allows you to
upload your permit application, pay application fees via credit card, view apphcation status, and
schedule inspections. This will be available 24 hours a day for your convenience. For questions

contact Angoleana Brien at planning@cityofgearhart.com or (503)738-5501 Ext 106




